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Hello Oregon House of Representatives. I strongly support HB 2005 to make 

undetectable firearms, or "ghost guns", illegal. If it were up to me, I would choose a 

world with no guns at all. I realize that is not realistic and instead strive to push for 

common sense gun reform. There is no benefit to society for ghost guns to be legal, 

rather they can lead to extreme violence and death. I am not a gun violence survivor 

but I still suffer from extreme stress and anxiety when I am out in public. We need 

calculated, reasonable change, and this is absolutely a step in the right direction. 

This bill would make our communities safer which is ultimately the most important 

thing that you can strive for as elected officials. Thank you for your service to our 

state. Please choose common sense! 


